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WEBER COUNTY ared Andorson, P

County Engineer

June 4, 2014

Mr. Daren Rasmussen, P.G.

Stream Alteration Specialist

Division of Water Rights

Utah Department of Natural Resources
PO Box 146300

Salt Lake City, UT 84114-6300

RE: Stream Channel Alteration No. 14-35-14SA
Unnamed Water Course
Lewis Homes, Inc.

Dear Mr. Rasmussen,

Upon receipt of the notice you sent regarding the above referenced stream alteration permit
application, we contacted the authorized representative, Eric Householder, to request more
information. We met with Mr. Householder on May 28 to discuss his proposed project. In
addition to permitting, we requested information on the design of the roadway, culvert, and
detention pond along with the associated hydraulics and hydrology of the natural channel and
its associated drainage area.

As of today, June 4, we have not yet received any additional information. | respectfully request
that the June 10 response deadline be extended so that the applicant has adequate time to
respond to our requests for additional information, and we have time to review the submittals
and adequately respond to your request.

Therefore, | cannot yet provide you with the information needed for you to determine whether
this project will diminish the channel’s ability to convey flows.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (801) 399-8761.
Sincerely,

DN oo Q. Tk

Dana Q. Shuler, P.E.
Weber County Engineering

2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240
Ogden, Utah 84401-1473




